UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

Diliman Los Bafios Manila Visayas Open University Mindanao Baguic Cebu Tacloban

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

5 September 2024

OVPAA Memorandum No. 2024-119

For: Vice Chancellors for Academic Affairs
Associate Dean for Academic Affairs, UP Tacloban College
University Registrars
Director Paulo Noel G. Paje, UP Information Technology and Development Center

From: Leo DP Cubillan
Vice President for Academic Affairs

Subject:  Posting of the Revised UP Privacy Notice for Classes and Other Class-Related Activities
Conducted via Video Conference Applications

In compliance with the requirement for privacy notices contained in the National Privacy Commission
(NPC) Guidelines on Consent NPC Circular No. 2023 - 04, we enjoin your respective offices to post the
attached revised UP privacy notice for classes and other class-related activities conducted via video
conference applications in the UP System privacy site, privacy.up.edu.ph, and in the proper CU websites.

Thank you for your usual cooperation.
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